
As part of the 2016 Federal Budget, the Federal Treasurer announced the most significant

changes to Australia’s superannuation system in ten years. A number of key changes apply from

1 July 2017, and therefore it is a good time to consider the impact of these changes on you, your

family and your business...
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Contribution limits

Superannuation has generally been considered by many taxpayers as a tax effective vehicle for

wealth accumulation. The Government has noted this, and from 1 July 2017 it will be more

difficult for taxpayers to boost their super.

From 1 July 2017, members with a balance over $1.6 million (tested on 30 June of the prior

financial year) will not be able to make non concessional contributions. Even where this $1.6

million threshold is not exceeded, non concessional contribution limits will decrease from 1 July

2017. Concessional contribution limits will also decrease from this date.

 

Tax Free Pension Balance – aka the Transfer Balance Cap

From 1 July 2017, the maximum a member can have in tax free pension phase is $1.6 million,

otherwise extra taxes and penalties can apply.

 

Capital Gains Tax (CGT)

Where a super fund is affected by the new pension limit or is providing a Transition to

Retirement Income Stream, CGT should be considered.

 

Estate planning

The new rules may also have ramifications for estate planning. Therefore it is prudent to

consider reviewing your particular circumstances.

 

Next steps

All of these considerations represent just a portion of the issues to be considered! The super

reforms are lengthy and complex. Fordham is here to help, so if you have any queries please do

not hesitate to contact your Fordham Partner for an appointment with us and an appropriately

qualified Advisor to assist with your superannuation, wealth management and estate planning

requirements.

 

This information has been prepared by Fordham Business Advisors Pty Ltd (Fordham) ABN 77 140 981 853.

Fordham’s liability is limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. It is general
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information only and is not intended to provide you with advice or take into account your objectives, financial

situation or needs. You should consider, with a financial adviser, whether the information is suitable for your

circumstances. To the extent permitted by law, no liability is accepted for any loss or damage as a result of any

reliance on this information. This information is believed to be accurate at the time of compilation and is

provided in good faith. Fordham is a subsidiary of Perpetual Limited ABN 86 000 431 827.
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